
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 7:51 AM
To: Barr, Jonathan
Subject: RE: SOARCA Funding Update

Thank you for chasing this down for me.

From: Barr, Jonathan
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 5:39 PMvI
To: Chang, Richard
Cc: Schaperow, Jason; Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: SOARCA Funding Update

Hi Richard,

Here is an update on the funding situation for SOARCA:

* Current funds will last Sandia through November

* Incremental funds ($300K) will cover December- February

o The concurrence package which approves the updated 189 and adds the $300K needs to leave
NRC by Nov 17 in order to avoid a work stoppage. Therefore I estimate it should go into NRC
concurrence by - Nov 1. Working back, we probably want to have the updated 189 from
Sandia by mid-October (or sooner if possible). I don't think it will take that much time for Shawn
to write the 189 but we need to make sure he doesn't forget about it with everything else that's
going on.

* Jason, can you check the approved funding ceiling for N6306 if you can find it in your records? I know
it's somewhere in the large file folder that Richard now has but I feel like you might have this in your
personal files more handy. If the funds for FY11 exceed the approved ceiling, it's not a problem but we
will also need to complete a memo for this in early November. Elizabeth will help with this and provide
examples of previous memos.

" Assuming the CR is over by February, we should be able to add the remaining funds then ( $300 -
400K).

Thanks,
Jon
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